
 

Non uniform for Seghill First School Christmas fayre 
 

Children can wear non-uniform for school on Friday 08 
December. 
 
There is no charge for this so instead we are asking for 
donations for the general tombola please.  Donations 
can be any sort of general item- unused toiletries, 
unwanted gifts or small toys.  If you cannot find 
anything for the general tombola, we would be very 
grateful for a donation for the bottle tombola or the 
chocolate and sweet tombola instead. 
 
Please send in your donation with your child on Friday. 
 
All money raised from the Christmas fayre will be used 
to subsidise the Christmas treat so all children in our 
school experience a special opportunity free of charge. 
 
Clothes need to be suitable for children to manage 
themselves and to wear outdoors at break and 
lunchtime.  Children in green, red and blue class will 
still have PE on Friday. 
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